
NCDHHS HBCU/MSI
INTERNSHIP PROGRAM

Informational Sessions
The NCDHHS HBCU/MSI Internship program will host informational sessions 
for students, university advisors/faculty and other partners to learn more 
about the 2025 DHHS HBCU/MSI Summer Internship program that includes 
in-person, hybrid, and remote positions.

Informational sessions will be held on Thursday, Feb. 6 and Thursday, 
Feb. 13 from noon to 1 p.m. via TEAMS.  Program staff, current and former 
interns will be available to answer questions.  You may register for one of the 
two informational sessions by completing the registration form.

The NCDHHS HBCU/MSI Internship program provides more equitable 
opportunities for internship access within NCDHHS, which supports building 
a strong and inclusive workforce, one of NCDHHS' strategic priorities. The 
program also allows interns to learn about what public health professionals, 
public administrators, social workers, and policymakers do at NCDHHS.

For additional information about the NCDHHS HBCUs/MSIs 
Internship program, contact HBCUs/MSIs Program Manager 
Donyea Daniels at 984-303-6834 or Michael Leach, Senior 
Advisor, at 919-527-7536. You may also email 
questions/concerns to hbcumsi@dhhs.nc.gov. 
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TODAY
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